
 

SGMP Central Florida Chapter 
Planner and Supplier of the Year  

  
  

The Central Florida Chapter of Society of Government Meeting Professionals is proud to 
announce the annual awards to recognize outstanding Chapter members who are 
currently either a planner or supplier. 
 
The award is presented to those who exemplify the highest qualities of leadership and 
professionalism in their current position and who display devotion to the success of 
SGMP as an active member, as well as participating in other voluntary associations, 
civic, and community activities. 
 
Eligibility/Procedures 

1. Any SGMP member may nominate one qualified planner and one qualified 
supplier. 

2. The nominee must be an active member of SGMP for at least one year to be 
eligible. Eligibility period is from July 2012 to May 2013. 

3. Nominations must be received by November 15, 2013. Each nomination will be 
reviewed by the Scholarship and Awards Committee.   

4. Awards will be presented at the December 12, 2013 meeting. 
5. The nominee must be someone who has supported the vision, mission and goals 

of the Central Florida Chapter through active contribution, offices held, committee 
work, and /or participation in SGMP. 

 
 
 
I nominate the following:     Planner  Supplier 
 
Name of nominee: _______________________________________________________ 

Organization: ___________________________________________________________ 

Nominated by: __________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ________________________ E-mail:__________________________________ 

Reason for nomination (100 words or less) (This section must be completed to be considered): 
 
______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 Nominations must be received by November 15, 2013. Please fax or email this form to:  

Laura Boekenoogen, Scholarship & Awards Committee Chair 
lboekenoogen@dce.ufl.edu ~ FAX: 352-392-5437 
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